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Mr Paul French 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD Bug 
GPO Box 2104 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Mr French 

Thank you for your letter of 13 May 2019 about the shared cycling corridor through the 
Howard Smith Wharves (HSW) development. I appreciate your ongoing concerns with the 
condition of the path surface, the alignment of this corridor and segregated cycling facilities. 

I am pleased to advise that Council is seeking to replace the path surface with a more durable 
wearing surface and is working with the developer to finalise the details of this surface 
replacement. 

The current surface treatment was placed on a trial basis and, as you know, it has not passed 
this trial. The works will most likely involve some temporary measures and may alter travel 
plans to ensure public safety throughout the works. However, this will be kept to a minimum. 

While the finer details of the works are still being determined, HSW Nominees will ensure 
users and visitors to the precinct are notified of the works and the necessary arrangements will 
be made to deliver the works. 

Should you have any further questions about this site, please contact Mr John Bretz, 
Engineering Assessment and Compliance Manager, Development Services, on 3403 7215. 

Thank you for contacting me. 

Yours sincerely 

Ailp ?\i- 
Adrian Schrinner 
LORD MAYOR 

Ref: LM02924-2019 

Building a better Brisbane — Protecting our lifestyle 


	Page 1

